To: 
Cape Elizabeth Town Council 

From:   Michael K. McGovern

Re: 
Fort Williams Park  
Date:
October 5, 2010

At your workshop meeting on October 4, 2010, you discussed the status of Fort Williams Park.  At your October 13, 2010 meeting, you may wish to consider the following:
Option 1
Appropriate $40,000 to the Fort Williams Capital Fund from the general fund undesignated surplus for an update of the master plan and to develop a business plan for the park. 
Option 2
Appropriate $25,000 to the Fort Williams Capital Fund from the general fund undesignated surplus for an update of the master plan of Fort Williams Park  

Option 3
Take no action. 

